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Wednesday 2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful half-term holiday. The children have come back to school this week refreshed 
and are continuing to engage with their class themes. More information about our curriculum offer and all 
subject areas can be found on the Curriculum section of our school website. We also hope that you have been 
enjoying our growing Twitter feed. We have thoroughly enjoyed showing prospective parents around school 
this term, sharing the school’s ethos with the wider community and looking forward to welcoming new 
families to Vernon next year.  
 
Attendance continues to be a priority for us. Thank you for continuing to work with us to ensure that your 
child attends school and engages with their learning. We would appreciate it, when possible, if medical 
appointments could be arranged out of school hours.  
 
We have an exciting few weeks ahead as we gear up for Christmas! Children across the school are preparing 
for their Christmas celebrations – all the dates for performances, as well as the Years 5 and 6 theatre visit, can 
be found in our recent school newsletter.  As always, we will be marking ‘Anti-bullying’ week in school from 
14th November, with a range of activities to raise awareness and further develop an understanding of bullying 
and strategies to tackle this.  There are also many enrichment opportunities planned for over the coming 
weeks, such as the Year 1’s minibeast day, Year 3’s Pirate day and Year 4’s Egyptian day. We look forward to 
sharing photos from all our events on Google Classroom and Twitter. We were delighted that Year 2’s 
superhero day was mentioned on BBC Radio 2 before the holiday by Vernon Kay!  
 
Thank you as always for your support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs S Kiely  
Acting Headteacher 

https://www.vernonprimaryschool.com/page/curriculum/44189
https://twitter.com/vernon_primary
https://www.vernonprimaryschool.com/page/newsletters/44124

